
Good Afternoon,

The U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA) is considering collecting data on aboveground liquefied
natural gas (LNG) storage inventory.  Aboveground storage has increased in recent years and has 
become a large component of total natural gas storage inventory.    

We will be conducting in-person interviews with sites that have aboveground LNG storage facilities 
between the dates of XX/XX– XX/XX and would like to discuss these research topics with you. EIA is also 
interested in receiving feedback on the amount of time it would take you to report this information to 
EIA on a regular basis. The interview will take approximately 30 minutes. Participation in this research is 
voluntary and your responses will be kept confidential.

If you would like to participate in an interview please use the following link below to set up a date and 
time that works best with your schedule calendly.com/XXXX  .   Please reach out to Daniel Bier on my staff 
if you have any questions at (202) 586-0379, email daniel.bier@eia.gov.

The attached letter contains more detailed information about this research project and how
you can participate.

https://calendly.com/eia-survey-development-team/form-eia-860-telephone-interview
mailto:daniel.bier@eia.gov

